
Commonwealth Edison''

a one First National Pfar, Chicago, lihnois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690o

July 15, 1985

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Il 60137

SUBJECT: Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Supplemental Response to Inspection Reports Nos.
50-456/85-015 and 50-457/85-016
NRC Docket Nos. 50-456 and 50-457

REFERENCE (a): W. S. Little letter to Cordell Reed
dated May 16, 1985.

(b): D. L. Farrar lette- to James G. Keppler
dated June 21, 1985.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The enclosure to this letter supplements our Reference (b)
response to the inspection conducted by Messrs. R. D. Schulz, W. J.
Kropp and R. N. Gardner on March 25 through May 3, 1985 of
activities at Braidwood Station as identified in Reference (a).

If you have any further questions on this matter, please
direct them to this office.

Very truly yours,

8507220259 850715 -
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D. L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing
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cc: NRC Resident Inspector - Braidwood j
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Supplemental Response to
Inspection Report 456/85-015 and 457/85-016

Item 456/85-015-06

In our Reference (b) response under Corrective Action Taken
and Results Achieved the following statement was made.

"The NCR has been re-opened and a letter sent to Project
Engineering requesting that the design status of all.
supports associated with NCR No. 600 be updated."

We wish to clarify this statement. NCR No. 600 was
reopened on June 21, 1985. The letter to Project Engineering was
transmitted on July 5, 1985.
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